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20 April 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We want to share with you some changes in the leadership responsibilities.  
 
Miss Luff will continue at Ash Croft as the Principal but she has been appointed as a Trust 
Executive Leader for the Harmony Trust and so will spend 2 days a week using her 
experience to support other schools in the trust. 
 
To ensure we have good continuity of leadership at Ash Croft, Mrs Scott has been 
promoted to Head of Academy. This is recognising her hard work and impact across the 
academy. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 

 
Miss E Luff 
Principal 
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